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The County of Carroll invites bids from qualifi ed dealers for 
the procurement of two new recycling van trucks. 

A copy of the specifi cations and bid sheet for this equipment 
are available at the Carroll County Solid Waste Offi ce, 625 
High Street, Suite 112, Huntingdon, TN 38344. All bids are to 
be signed, sealed, and plainly marked on the outside with the 
phrase “Bid on New Recycling Van Trucks”. Bids should be 
submitted to the County Mayor’s Offi ce at the Carroll County 
Offi ce Complex, 625 High Street, Suite 101, Huntingdon, TN 
38344, not later than 9 a.m. (CDT), Tuesday, July 9, 2024. At 
9 a.m. bids will be opened, examined and submitted to the 
Purchasing Committee in the Carroll County Offi ce Complex 
Conference Room. Carroll County reserves the right to accept 
or reject the lowest or best bid and negotiate minor points 
with the successful bidder. The Purchasing Committee is the 
fi nal arbiter of all questions concerning the bids. 

Please refer any questions concerning this equipment to Jeff 
Heyduck, Director, Carroll County Solid Waste, at (731) 986-
1943-FAX (731) 986-1944. 

It is the policy of Carroll County not to discriminate on the 
basis of race, color, national origin, age, sex or disability in 
its hiring and employment practices, or in admission to, or 
operation of its programs, services and activities.
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